Week Thirteen
Less than one month left to find Swift nests!

Help Wild West End find the Swifts nests before they set off on their long, long migration to Southern Africa at the end of July.

Swifts nest in buildings, usually in cavities located high up, often in the roof or roof spaces, perhaps behind soffits (the boards between the roof and the wall) which are accessed via holes, ie gaps in walls, or where a tile is missing or raised up.

We also need people to tell us where they have seen swifts flying, as this will help us find the nests and protect them.

If you see swifts please let us know. Either via facebook or emailing wildwestend@greeningwingrove.org.uk

or fill in the survey sheet found here

https://greeningwingrove.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Recording-Form-for-Incidental-Records.pdf

For more information on swifts read our guide
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